
Hebrew Free Loan, San Francisco 
Website Privacy Policy 

 
This is the website of Hebrew Free Loan, San Francisco. 
 
Our postal address is:    131 Steuart Street, Suite 520 

San Francisco, CA  94105 
 
We can be reached via email at info@hflasf.org or via telephone at 415-546-9902. 
 
For each visitor to our web page, our web server automatically recognizes only the visitor’s 
domain name, but not the email address (where possible). 
 
We collect the email addresses of those who communicate with us via email, aggregate 
information on what pages our visitors access, and information volunteered by the visitor, such 
as survey information and/or site registrations. 
 
The information we collect is used to improve the content of our website, and may be disclosed 
when legally required to do so, at the request of governmental authorities conducting an 
investigation, to verify or enforce compliance with the policies governing our website and 
applicable laws or to protect against misuse or unauthorized use of our website. 
 
Like most other websites, Hebrew Free Loan may place Internet “cookies” on your hard drive. 
Internet cookies are small amounts of data that contain a unique identifier that many websites 
frequently send to your web browser to be stored on your computer’s hard drive in order to 
save data about you, such as your name, password, user-name, screen preferences, and the 
pages of a website you have viewed. If available, you may decline Internet cookies by using the 
appropriate feature of your Web browser software. Hebrew Free Loan may use Google Analytics 
or a similar service to gather, store, and track certain information related to your visit to and 
activity on our website.  
 
Our website contains links to third party websites. If you access a third party website from a link 
on this website, any information you disclose on that website is not subject to this Privacy 
Policy. It is solely your obligation to review and understand the privacy practices and policies of 
these other websites, advertisers and any third parties. 
 
We have reasonable security measures in place in our physical facilities to protect against the 
loss, misuse or alteration of information that we have collected from you on this website. 
 
If you feel that this site is not following its stated privacy policy, you may contact us at the above 
addresses or phone number. 
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